From: Alyson Bailey <edifytransitions@gmail.com >
To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

CC: peter lit <peterdlit@yahoo.com >

Date:  6/2/2018 9:48 PM

Subject: Fwd: juveniles

To the Board of Supenisors:

As a former member of Mendocino County's Juvenile Justice Delinquency Prevention Commission, a former Youth Guidance Counselor at both the
dependent and delinquent "sides" in Contra Costa County (more than 50 years ago), and a 50 year resident of Mendocino County, it is my belief that
shipping juveniles away from our relatively rural county is abrogating our obligation to these people and has negative consequences for both the
individuals and for society.

Peter Lit

30995 Greenwood Rd.
Elk, CA 95432
877-3215
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